
Subject: Re: Coyote Down Under
Posted by SonicKenking on Thu, 12 May 2011 14:14:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On May 12, 1:16 am, David Fanning <n...@idlcoyote.com> wrote:
>  Folks,
> 
>  Coyote and I are going to be heading down under to
>  sunny (I hope!) Melbourne, Australia the week of
>  October 10th. If you would like to have us stop in
>  for a course, a seminar, or even a quick chat and
>  a beer, please contact us so we can put you on our
>  schedule.
> 
>  We don't get to that part of the world very often,
>  so if we can finagle it, we are going to try to work
>  in a bit of a holiday. Suggestions welcomed. We are
>  interested in Birds, Beer, and Big Reefs, not necessarily
>  in that order. :-)
> 
>  Cheers,
> 
>  David
> 
>  --
>  David Fanning, Ph.D.
>  Fanning Software Consulting, Inc.
>  Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming:http://www.idlcoyote.com/
>  Sepore ma de ni thui. ("Perhaps thou speakest truth.")

Hi David,

I will be there for the course. One of my colleagues is organizing it.
I am really looking forward to it.

It may not necessarily be sunny here in October. But you'll sure get
lots of beer, birds, kangaroos!!

Cheers,

Yang
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